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North Mercer Island/Enatai Sewer Upgrade Project Technical Session 
 

Monday, April 24, 6-8 p.m. 
Bellevue High School 

10416 SE Wolverine Way, Bellevue, 98004 
 
Overview  
To construct the North Mercer Island and Enatai Sewer Upgrade Project, King County 
Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) will install the Bellevue portion of a new wastewater 
pipeline using Horizontal Directional Drilling (HDD) and rehabilitate a portion of the existing 
pipeline using cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) rehabilitation. WTD will use the CIPP rehabilitation 
method in the water from Enatai Beach Park to the Sweyolocken Pump Station. Below the 
Enatai Hillside, WTD will use the HDD trenchless construction method.  
 
Meeting Purpose 

• Provide technical information on HDD and CIPP construction methods 
• Answer questions about property rights and easement needs 
• Hear about community perspectives, concerns and questions 

 
Meeting Agenda 
 

6:00 – 6:30 Arrive and opportunity to speak one on one with project team 

6:30 -7:00 Presentation: overview of HDD and CIPP construction methods and associated property 
needs 

7:00 – 7:45 Discussion 

7:45-8:00 Next steps and adjourn 

Thank you for joining us this evening.  A meeting summary will be posted to the project website 
(www.kingcounty.gov/.mercerenataisewer) when it is complete.  Should you have any questions after 
the meeting, please contact Kristine Cramer at 206-477-5415 or kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov.  
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